
Justification for changes to Medicare Waiver Demonstration Application

CMS is seeking to make minor revisions to the Medicare Waiver Demonstration Application for OMB 

Approved 0938-0880. We need to make these revisions in order to reflect the new location of the 

organization as well as to reflect the new title of the center within CMS. These changes will properly 

communicate to the general public the correct title of the center. Additionally, we are hoping to allow 

for email submissions in addition to mailed submissions to ensure delivery of material. We have in the 

past not received some documents because of the slow delivery of mail.


